
From: Sunnie Harmon <sunnie@sunnieanddeworken.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/27/2012 4:12:24 PM
Subject: RE: FW: DEW Computer Software Programming Error

Thank you Katherine!

Sunnie Harmon
The SUNNIE Harmon & John DeWORKEN Group
Government Relations & Advocacy
PO Box 9793
Greenville, SC 29604
(864) 337.1584
http://www.sunnieanddeworken.com

Our Mission: Give each individual client a voice to affect change.
Our Vision: To be the state's most influential pro-business advocacy firm, giving each client the personalized attention it needs to reach its 
goals.

Follow us on Facebook 

Follow us on Twitter

--------Original Message ---------
Subject: FW: DEW Computer Software Programming Error
From: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: Tue, November 27, 2012 3:41 pm
To: Darrell Scott <darrell.scott@scchamber.net>, "Sara Hazzard
(sara@myscma.com)" <sara@myscma.com>, "Ben Homeyer "
<Benhomeyer@1101publicaffairs.com>, "Sunnie Harmon
(sunnie@sunnieanddeworken.com)" <sunnie@sunnieanddeworken.com>

This was emailed to the General Assembly today.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine

Subject: DEW Computer Software Programming Error

Dear State Senator,
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This e-mail is to notify you of a computer software programming error at the SC Department of 
Employment and Workforce (DEW) that may have impacted some of the businesses in your area. 
Each impacted business will be notified within the next three business days.

This computer software programming error affects only ten percent of all the businesses in the 
state, and has the potential to marginally impact a business' 2013 tax rates. The majority of 
businesses will not receive any type of bill as a result of this error. There are 399 non-
profit/governmental entities that will receive new bills related to the issue.

Enclosed please find a copy of the letters being sent to the impacted businesses and a copy of 
frequently asked questions that you may use to respond to inquiries. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to call Dr. Erica Von Nessen at 803.737.3260 (office) or myself at
803.737.2626 (office), 803.315.5320 (cell) or email me at aturner@dew.sc.gov.

Respectfully,

Abraham J. Turner
Executive Director

mailto:aturner@dew.sc.gov

